
Mr. Scott Taschner 

 

We would like to apply for a 1 year Time extension for CUP 38-17.  San Jac Management currently Has 

two twenty thousand square foot Cannabis facilities operational in this city. The reason for the time 

extension is we wanted to make sure the new facility at 66-100 Cabot rd.  Was to be designed as a state-

of-the-art Cannabis cultivation facility. After 2 years of cannabis operations in this city and the ever 

changing state requirements ,we feel this project will be a project the city will be proud of and be in 

compliance with all state and city regulations. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

John Cotten 

 

Monday, January 6, 2020 


